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Greetings, Kia ora, Hola, Talofa lava, Namaste, Bula Vinaka, Ola, 

Bonjour, Kumustá, Goeie dag, Chào, Asalam aleykum, Konnichi wa, 

Annyong, Malo e lelei, Guten Tag, Salut, Fakaalofa atu, Sok sabai jie 

te, Grüezi! 

Newsletter Date:  

22nd June 2017   

Dear Bayview Families, 
 

NEW HABITAT 8 TEACHER 
I am very happy to announce that we have 
found a fabulous new teacher for Habitat 8. 
Mrs Katrina Cray is joining us at the 
beginning of term 3. Katrina is an 
experienced teacher and netball coach 
extraordinaire and we are very excited to 
have found such a wonderful teacher to fill 
the gap left by Amy Nicholas. 
FAREWELL TO OTHER STAFF 
At the end of this term we are also saying 
farewell to Ms Anne Arnoldusson who has 
been working at Bayview School since the 
beginning of the year. Anne is from the 
Netherlands and is working on a degree in 
Education. Anne has been working in 
Habitat 13 mainly but also in other classes 
supporting teachers. We will miss her 
humour especially the unintended humour 
as she has interpreted English to Dutch and 
visa versa! 
We are also saying farewell to Mrs Pip Rive 
who has been our Classroom Release 
teacher since Term 2 2016. Pip worked at 
Bayview many years ago before her family 
and came back when we needed someone 
for the CRT release. Pip has made the 
decision to put her family first and this means 
she is no longer able to work at Bayview. 
These staff members will be farewelled 
alongside Amy Nicholas on Friday 7th July at 
our last assembly for the term. 
BOOK FAIR 
On Thursday 29th June our annual book fair 
is being delivered to Bayview School. We will 
be holding a wine and cheese opening day 
on Friday 30th June in the library. Parents, 
grandparents, aunties and uncles are 
welcome to join us for the opening at 3pm in 
the school library (old rooms 4 and 5 next to 
the hall). We will have eftpos available for 
those of you who would like to make your 
purchases early (sometimes we run out of 
the popular titles and specialties). 
The book fair runs for a week and the final 
day for purchases is Wednesday 5th July. 
Please note the book fair will be open until 
6pm on Tuesday 4th July during feedback to  
 

parents meetings. The book fair will also be 
open from 8.30am – 9am and then from 
3pm – 3.30pm each day. 
LOST PROPERTY 
A reminder that our lost property is kept  
outside Habitat 16 on the top courtyard. We 
have quite a collection of winter jumpers 
along with an array of other property. 
Parents are welcome to check this if your 
child has missing items. It really helps us 
reunite students with clothing when it is 
named. A black vivid on the tag does the 
trick! 
MUFTI WEEK 
Last week with the token system the 
children got to vote for how long they would 
like to wear mufti for. The options were one 
day, three days and one week. The option 
that won overwhelmingly was one week, so 
during the last week of this term, Monday 3rd 
July until Friday 7th July all our students are 
welcome to wear mufti. This is not 
compulsory as there may be some children 
who will want to continue wearing their 
uniform. 
Please note that we are not able to take 
responsibility for any special items brought 
to school over this week so you may wish to 
dissuade your children from bringing these 
special things to school. We would 
appreciate your support in ensuring all 
clothing is labelled so if it is misplaced it can 
be reunited with its owner. 
We would also appreciate your support in 
ensuring the clothing worn by the children is 
safe and does not have any safety issues 
e.g. no dangly earrings as these can get 
caught and rip earlobes, no necklaces as 
they can get caught and be a strangle 
danger. We also strongly suggest you 
monitor the footwear your children choose 
to wear to school as they will be 
participating in their normal school activities 
including PE and fitness. 
ATTENDANCE RATES 
The class with the best attendance rate is 
habitat 15 with 95% attendance. Over all 
girls attendance is sitting at 94% with boys 
at 93%. Well done H15! 

 

 

 

SCHOOL CLOSING EARLY  
Please note that school is closing 

early on Tuesday 4th July at 
1pm for feedback to parent 
meetings.  
We also close early at the end of 

every term so we will be closing at 
2pm on Friday 7th July. 

PYJAMAS MUFTI DAY 
TOMORROW Friday 23rd June we 
are having a pyjamas mufti day. 
This coincides with the day after the 
Matariki sleepover. Students can 
wear their pyjamas and a dressing 
gown for the day if they would like. 
They can wear slippers inside the 
classroom but should have shoes 
for playing outside. This is FREE! 
Please feel free to wear your PJs as 
you drop your children off at school 
 

PARKING AROUND SCHOOL 
DURING PEAK TIMES 

Just a reminder that it is illegal and 
dangerous to park on the yellow 
lines outside the school. The lines 
are there to protect all of our 
students. We have informed 
Auckland Transport about the 
problems we are having and they 
will be sending out a parking 
enforcement officer in the near 
future. Please keep all our kids safe! 

Dates for diaries 
Matariki sleepover  22/6 

Pyjama mufti day 23/6 

Raffle closes 25/6 

Individual photos 28/6 

Book Fair  29/6-6/7 

Book Fair wine and 
Cheese 3pm – 5pm 

30/6 

Raffle drawn 30/6 

Term 3 NE enrolment 
day 

30/6 

School closes early 
1pm 

4/7 

BOT mtg 6pm 6/7 

Red Socks day 7/7 

Term 2 finishes 2pm 7/7 

Term 3 begins 24/7 
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School Notices 

 

Welcome to our new pupils: 
 

 
Oliver Xiong, Daniel Davis, 

Arthur Kong 
We know you will all enjoy your time 

at Bayview School! 
    

Individual Photos 
 

Individual or Sibling Photo are 
happening on Wednesday 28th of June. 

Individual envelopes came home on 
Monday this week if you are wanting a 
sibling envelope please see the office. 

If you are wanting an individual or 
Sibling photo of your kids. 

Please get the envelopes back to 
Shannon by the morning of the 28th June 

before 9am. 

Trampoline Club 
 

July 1-day Holiday Programmes 
Relieve school holiday boredom by 
booking your children into a full day 
of bouncy fun! 
Courses: 

Monday 10thJuly 
Friday  14thJuly 
Monday 17thJuly 
Friday   21st July 
Cost: $60 per 1-day course 
Times: 9am to 3pm 

Holiday Prog Enrolment Form (1 day 
courses) July 2017 
July 3-day Holiday Programmes 

Come along to our popular 3-day courses 
to learn some new skills, make some new 
trampoline friends and have heaps of fun! 
Courses: 

Tuesday 11th to 13th July 
Tuesday 18th to 20th July 
Cost: $120 per 3-day course 
Times: 9am to 12pm each day 

Holiday Prog Enrolment Form (3 day 
courses) July 2017  
Venue: North Shore Trampoline Club 

(based at North Shore Events Centre), 
Silverfield  (off Porana Rd), Wairau Valley 

Bayview School is 

raising funds. Here's 

how you can help... 

 

We are raising as much as we 

can to help our School. You 

can help us by buying either an 

Entertainment Book or a Digital 

Membership. Whichever you 

choose, you'll receive 

hundreds of valuable offers for 

everything you love to do, and 

help our fundraising at the 

same time! 

Visit 

www.entbook.co.nz/942n30 

 

Assemblies 
We hold our school assemblies every 

Community News 
Friday from 9 a.m., and you are 
welcome to come and celebrate our 
successes and enjoy items put on by 
learning groups.   The timetable is: 
 
23rd June           Harakeke 
30th June           Kauanauanu 
7th   July             Pikorua 
 
Classrooms are in the following 
Professional Learning Groups: 
 
Pikorua  Habitats 2/3,4/5,16,10 
Kauanuanu Habitats  6,13,14,15 
Harakeke Habitats 17,1,12,8,9 

Art in the Holidays 
Drawing and Painting one-day workshop for ages 7 - 12 yrs. 
With step-by-step instruction from artist Eion Bryant children will draw then 
create a vibrant acrylic painting learning tips and techniques along the way. 
Venue: Beach Haven Community House, Beach Haven, Monday 10th July, 
10am - 3.00pm 
Cost: $50 (includes all materials) 
BOOKINGS: eion@eionbryant.com, ph. 483 6703 
BOOK NOW for STUDIO 246’s 14th ANNUAL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME:  
“THE LITTLE MERMAID”  
JULY 10th to JULY 14th  

Ages 5 to 15 welcome, Graded Training in Singing, Dance and Drama.  
Make your own costumes, scenery, and props, then be ready for your performance on 
Friday afternoon.  
Excellent holiday fun for your children.  
Enquiries email: funkyfeet@vodafone.co.nz 
PHONE: Lenore 0211849849 

 

Winter Sports (Results over the last 2 weeks) 

  

Netball 
Bayview Kidz won 4-2 against the Albany Rockets 10/06 
Bayview Shooters won 9-5 against Bayfield Comets 10/06 
Bayview Ferns won 14-0 against Greenhithe 10/06 
Bayview Champs won 2-1 against Willow Park Flames 10/06 
Bayview Kidz drew 1-1 against Glamorgan 17/06 
Bayview Champs won 6-0 against Oteha Valley 17/06 
Bayview Shooters won 10-2 against Diary Flat 17/06 
Bayview Ferns won 6-4 against Bayfield 17/06 

Hockey 
Bayview Yr3/4 Hockey lost 4-0 against Pinehurst Pinestix  
Bayview Yr5/6 Hockey lost 4-0 against Sunnybrae 
Bayview Yr3/4 lost 0-2 against Belmont 
Bayview Yr5/6 won 5-4 against Oteha Valley 

Basketball 
Bayview Swish won 30-8 against Birkenhead Barracudas  
Bayview Heat won 13-0 against Ponsonby Bulls 13/06 
Bayview Swish won 26-3 against St Josephs 

http://northshoretrampoline.co.nz/files/2008/12/Holiday-Prog-Enrolment-Form-1-day-courses-July-2017.pdf
http://northshoretrampoline.co.nz/files/2008/12/Holiday-Prog-Enrolment-Form-1-day-courses-July-2017.pdf
http://northshoretrampoline.co.nz/files/2008/12/Holiday-Prog-Enrolment-Form-3-day-courses-July-2017.pdf
http://northshoretrampoline.co.nz/files/2008/12/Holiday-Prog-Enrolment-Form-3-day-courses-July-2017.pdf
mailto:funkyfeet@vodafone.co.nz
http://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/about/Tell-me-More/auckland


 


